
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife
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Dear  parents, 

Firstly an update of fabulous BBS sporting achievements from our wonderful Head of PE Mr Adel.

Shooting for the stars! U14 girls lighting up the Junior NBA stage with their
passion and talent 🌟🏀 #RisingStars #JuniorNBAMatch results for this week:
On Friday's match the Boys U17 played a very good match against
International Indian school and we won 4-0 . In Saturday’s matches, the girls’
under-14 basketball team won 10-0 against Al Rabeeh Academy. As for the
Boys under 15 played an excellent match against Good will children’s  school
and we won 7-0 💪💪💪

KDear students, heartfelt gratitude for your outstanding performance in the
recent tournament! Your dedication and sportsmanship shone brightly. Let's
carry this momentum into the upcoming matches. Your hard work and
teamwork inspire us all. Keep aiming high! 🌟 #TeamSpirit #NextLevelSuccess

Dear Parents, A big thank you to all the parents for your unwavering support! Your encouragement
makes a significant impact on our students' success. Together, we're a winning team! 🙌
#GratefulForParents #TeamSupport

-Mr. Adel Masmoudi
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We had an amazing Science Week last week culminating in a fabulous show on Friday
which was throughly enjoyed by the whole school.

Thank you much to all the Science Department for an amazing Science
Week and Science Show. A huge thank you to the Ops team for the
decorations and lastly a massive thanks to Ms Dina for her hard work all
week to organise the show and all the experiments taking place, we
couldn’t have done it without you.

-Ms. Natalie McSkimming
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Many congrats to the Scientist of the Month winners for January in the
Secondary school:

Steven Ghaly, 11B Sara Elashmawy, 10A

Faatimah Balkhair, 7A Muzammil Ahmed, 9C
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I'm excited to share some fantastic news that would
make a great feature for our upcoming newsletter.
Vaibhav Ponna, a talented student from Year
3A,participated in the Dubai Bambino Cup kart
racing event last January 2024 and emerged as the
champion, clinching the 1st place position!

-Ms. Jonalyn Velasquez
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P O D C A S T  C L U B
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"Fueling our adrenaline at Circuit X with our KS3 students and teachers!  #Adventure
#LearningBeyondTheClassroom" @circuitx_hudayriyat
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Many thanks to our whole community and  
stakeholders for all your support and hard work this

half term - I truly appreciate it.

I do hope everyone enjoys a good 3 day break next
week.

Happy Half Term.

Take care and stay well.

HALF TERM BREAK:HALF TERM BREAK:
19 - 21 FEB 202419 - 21 FEB 2024

Admin Timings:
Monday - Wednesday
8:00 AM to 3:00PM


